

## TENNESSEE TRAILS ASSOCIATION CUMBERLAND MOUNTAIN STATE PARK JUNE 19, 1971

Officers

President

Donald E. Todd P. O. Box 35 Wartburg 37887

Vice-President Robert D. Brown 123 Blackburn Ave. Nashville 37205

Recording Secretary Mrs. David Hassler Box 1 Byrdstown 38549

Corresponding Secretary and Tressurer Mrs. John McIntyre 137 Highland Ave. Oak Ridge 37830

Directors
6 Euclid Circle
k Ridge 37830

Roy Hall Chamber of Commerce Crossville 38555

E. W. Means 200 Butler Road Oak Ridge 37830

Richard Wooten

112 Georgetown

Noshville 37203

Following dinner at the Park Restaurant, a TTA Board of Directors meeting was held with the following members present; Pres. Donald Todd, Vice-pres. Bob Brown, Rec. Sec. Robbie Hassler, Dir. Boy Hall and David Hassler.

Mr. Todd and Bob Brown reported that they were the only members that attended the trail working in the Sequatchie Valley area. Mr Todd also reported on the work done by the National Trails Symposium, held at Washington, D.C. June 2-4, of which he was chairman.

Activities for the months of July and Aug. were discussed and resulted in the following tentative dates and places; July 24-work party at Grammar Springs area, Aug. 14 --exploratory hike or work party at Pickett State Park on the Sgt. York Trail, beginning at the park and ending at the Sgt. York Mill at Pall Mall.